
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

We are delighted that you are worshipping with us today. We strive to be a 
warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. We encourage you to please fill 
out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the pew and place it in the offering 

plate as it is being passed. To find out more about First Reformed Church, stop at 
the Information Center in the Narthex, or visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 

 

 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service  
Children and Worship --(3yrs. - Kindergarten) 

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am Sunday School, 

Coffee Fellowship & Prayer Time  
• Sunday School for ages 3 yrs.- Adult (see bulletin note) 

• Sunday School Guide will meet in the Library 
• Men’s Bible Study:  “Forgotten God”   

meets on the west end of the Fellowship Hall 
• Women’s Bible Study meets on the west end of the Fellowship Hall 

• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 
• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 

___________________________________________ 
 

11 am - Open Door Service 

Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  
contemporary music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 

Children and Worship --(3yrs. - Kindergarten) 
___________________________________________ 

 

Message Title: “The Forgotten God” 
Today’s Scripture:  John 14:16-26 Pg:1676 

JANUARY 20, 2018 

 

Offerings for January 13, 2019: General Fund-$4221; Benevolent Fund-$210; 
Building Fund-$5; Osceola County Express-$20; HS Remnant-$100. 
Special Offering for January is Osceola County Express. 



 

 

Sunday, January 20: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will begin a new series to help us understand the 

Holy Spirit and the impact that the Spirit has on our lives. The series is ti-
tled, “Rushing Wind...Holy Spirit--The Forgotten God.” We thank the Joyful 
Voices Choir for sharing their music with us this morning. 

• 8:40 am Joyful Voices Choir will meet to practice to sing this morning 
• 10:10 am Sunday School for 3yrs-100. There is a class for you! 
• 6:00 pm: Education Ministry Team will meet 
Monday, January 21:  
• FRC is in charge of Meals on Wheels for this week 
• 9:00am: Faith Bible Study will meet 
• 4:00 pm: Patience Bible Study will meet 
• 6:00 pm: Elders / Deacons Meetings 
• 7:00 pm: Full Consistory 
Tuesday, January 22: 
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
Wednesday, January 23: 
• 9:00 am: Mothers Together will meet. Mothers of young children, you  

deserve a break!  Join us for a spa day.  This is a time to pamper yourself 
plus have adult conversation.  Child care is provided.   

• Bible Classes & Youth Groups will meet 
 6:30-7:30 pm: Bible Class for 1st—5th Grade 
 6:30-7:30 pm: Middle School Remnant meets in the Youth Room 
 7:30-8:30 pm: HS Remnant meets in the Youth Room 
Friday, January 25: 
• I will be out of the office. Bulletins will be printed by noon on Thursday. If 

you have any immediate office needs please have those in by Thursday. 
Thanks! 

Sunday, January 27: 
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue his series “Rushing Wind...Holy  

Spirit.”  
• 8:20 am: Joyful Voices Choir will meet  
• 10:10 am Sunday School for 3yrs-100. There is a class for you! 

Fridays in February:      2:30 FRC is in charge of Bingo at Country View. See 
                the Information Center to sing up to help. 
February 11:    6:30pm FRC Sing-A-Long at Sibley Specialty Care; 7:00pm 
                Country View sign up sheet is on Information Center 
 

 
 

Faith In Action for the Month of January. Baby Layettes for the 
Center of Hope. We are collecting anything a mom would need for 
a newborn: receiving blankets, onesies, nightgowns, burp cloths, 
baby oil/lotion, diapers. Whatever you can think of. (Remember 
Mom, too!) All donated items need to be new.  

 

Mentor Mom Needed!    Do you have a heart for the challenges that mothers of 
young children deal with daily?   Mothers Together is a faith based group that 
has met for over 20 years to support mothers.   We are in need of a mentor 
mom whose role is to support the leaders of the group as they plan and organize 
the meetings plus to support the women who attend.   Mothers Together meets 
twice a month October-May on Wednesday mornings.    For more details contact 
Annette Janssen 712-461-0046.    Is God tugging at your heart to make the call?   
 

Patience Bible Study, who meets the third Monday of most months, will meet 
on Monday, January 21 at 4:00pm will continue the study, Couples of the Old 
Testament with lesson #2, “Sarah and Abraham.” All women are invited to join 
us!  If you are interested in joining this study, please let Barb Van Diepen know 
and she will get you a book. 
 

The 2019 phone directory is being reviewed and revised. If you have a change to 
an address, spelling of a name, e-mail or phone number that is listed, please let 
the church office know so those changes can be made. Thanks! 
 

Attention Parents: The Sunday School department is in need of teachers for the 
following classes starting on February 10: 1st grade, 2nd grade, and 3rd grade. 
Teaching can be an extremely rewarding experience. If you are feeling lead to 
help out with our youth please contact Diane Langstraat for more details.  
 

Attention adults! Cursillo is back! Cursillo is a set of two amazing retreats, one 
for men and one for women, where participants are able to connect with God 
and with other believers. The men's retreat is February 21-24 and the women's 
is February 28-March 3rd. For more information please see Jodi or Clayton Wa-
genaar.  

 

Thank You to everyone who signed up to help 
with Meals on Wheels!  



 

 

It’s time to think CAMP!! Even though the temps this 
weekend make Summer seem like an impossible dream, 
Summer will come and with it will come Camp!! The new 
Inspiration Hills brochures are available by the Sanctuary 

doors. Check them out for awesome opportunities for your child and grand-
children. There is even a new camp this year for High School students.  
Remember the Early Bird discount deadline is April 15. 
 

The Monday Night Ladies Bible study group will be studying “Women of the 
New Testament.”  This study is a 10 week long study focusing on a differ-
ent woman from the new testament, such as Elizabeth, Mary & Lydia, each 
week. Sign up sheet is at the information center.  We will be meeting in the 
Fireside Room at 7:00 pm starting Monday, January 28th. 
 

Changes to the Remind alert system: Due to recent changes by Verizon 
Wireless, customers on the Verizon network will no longer be able to receive 
text messages via Remind. In light of this change we are asking that you 
download the mobile app or enable email notifications—both of which are 
free of charge. If things change and text notifications are available again we 
will let you know. Sorry for the inconvenience. If you have questions or need 
help setting these settings up please contact the office. Thanks! 
 

The Trinity Evangelical Lutheran Church Soup & Pie Supper will be held on 
the 27th of February, serving from 5:00pm-7:00pm. Carry-outs available - 
sorry no delivery.  
 

Carnations for Special Olympics! Roses are red, Violets are blue, Carnations 
are waiting to be sent by you! $2 per carnation! Order your carnations today 
to help support our local athletes, making it possible for them to participate 
in Special Olympics! Flowers will be delivered February 12-13th. Please call 
Cindy Dagel (712) 461-0714 or Amber Swenson (605) 661-3555. For more 
details such as colors available, please see the poster on the information cen-
ter. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Message Title:  
“Rushing Wind...Holy Spirit--The Forgotten God”  

Today’s Scripture:  John 14:16-26 Pg:1676 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783). 
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted 
FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like 
included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Tracy Den Beste, 

Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram, Lois May and Leona Eben. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist

-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es. 

https://link.m.remind.com/wf/click?upn=Sh0iJY-2F-2FOzHLRaWKLWandxFrYFdQrkp2SHpxNCmX2r4-3D_avLsk0i0vY8LCjXzukJoti8Ln931343SFkoY22c7oVPOVNJsSTUnbWJ86EDAPrihGFX9dVGAx8x9Dl9PWdukhuGTnbLGYl8iws3Y6oOvnAL4CiXKbHEKv2WpMw17SC-2Fb5cqOW0J5IONXYyLT-2BFAXlVDG9eg9BM5ndTSbS


 

 

 
 

 

Prayer Requests 
Please continue to lift Brenda Wassman, Dave Kleinwolterink, Mi-
chael Block Jr., Ed Meendering, Dave Stofferan, Barb Van Diepen, 
John Vos, Cavell Van Westen, Mike Kraayenbrink, Leona Eben, 
Randy and Kelli Vande Berg, JoAnn Calsbeek, Lynn Schram and Roger Lindburg 
up in your prayers as they continue to deal with health issues. Pray for strength 
and healing for them as well as a sense of God’s presence in their lives. 
 

Please continue to lift Parker Dagel up in your prayers. Earlier this week Parker 
suffered an injury to his leg which lead to multiple surgeries. Please pray for 
healing for him and minimal pain. 
 

 

Words of Thanks 
We would like to thank everyone for all the wonderful cards and prayers we 
received after mom’s, Ida Zylstra, passing. A special thank you to Pastor Luke for 
his prayers during that time. I also would like to say thank you for all the get 
well cards I received after my surgery. God is Good! 
           ~~Dave and JoAnne Calsbeek  
 

Thank you so much for all the prayers and well wishes following my knee re-
placement surgery. It has been a long process of healing but continues to go 
well.  Thanks to Pastor Luke for being there the day of surgery. It was greatly 
appreciated.  Thanks again!                                                           ~~Brenda Wassman 
 

Friends, family, and members of FRC of Sibley, I would like to thank you for all 
the kind gifts, cards and mostly your prayers during my recent illness with can-
cer.   Thank you all, you are very special to me, your prayers where very much 
felt.                       ~~Dave Donna Kleinwolterink 

 

I would like to the 2nd grade Bible Class for my beautiful poinsettia. It meant a 
lot that you thought of me.                       ~~Margaret Calsbeek 

 
 

 This Week: 

January 20 

Next Week: 

January 27 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W:   Ron & Nancy Dykstra 
M:   Scott & Marlys Dykstra 
E:     Trudy Dykstra & Anita Ernst 

W:   Harold and Luella Eggink 
M:   Harold and Miim Ernst 
E:     Henry and Barb Fisher 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Duane Vande Hoef 

C:    Paul Vander Linden 

SW: Pastor Luke 

BE:  Josh Lucas 

BW: Curt Van Kley 

SE:  Harvey Van Ruler 

C:    Larry Verdoorn 

SW: Lawrence Wiersma 

BE:  Pastor Luke 

BW: Josh Lucas 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone: Bill Hartzell 

Open Door: Dick Oldenkamp 

 

Cornerstone: Greg Tracy 

Open Door: Harold Ernst 

 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

9:00 am Leader: Deb Kosters 

Helper: Ashilyn Hulstein 

11:00 am Leader: Deb Kosters 

Helper: Family of Addison McDyer 

Children and Worship  

9:00 am Leader: Deb Kosters 

Helper: Family of Logan Ver Steeg 

11:00 am Leader: Deb Kosters 

Helper:  

Nursery: Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Kayla Hoekstra & Chelsea Hulstein 

Sunday School: 

Tami Tracy 

Open Door 11:00am: 

Anne & Kaylee Maxwell 

Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Rachel Wills & Sandy Lamfers 

Sunday School: 

Peg Van Kley 

Open Door 11:00am: 

Kira Christensen & Maureen Heilman 

Library: Janice Runia Jen Schram 

Coffee: Harold & Luella Eggink Stan & Gert Gaalswyk 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 or 712-260-7246 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –2 pm 
Wednesday Evenings 6:30-7:45 pm 

 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 


